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- What'’s Going On -
This month is election month. We will be holding club elections at our next
meeting on Tuesday, November 19 at 7:30 PM. It will be held at Brann’s at 4157 S.
Division (between 36th St. and 44th St.). On the ballot are the following people:
President - Dave Ziebarth, Vice-President - Dave Teppo, Secretary/Treasurer -
John Cole. There are also three board-of-directors positions open with the
following nominees: Keith Vander Pol, Bill Wright, and Gary Gruetzmacher. We
will reopen the floor for nominations before we vote. Following the business
meeting, Dan Konkle and John Cole will put on a tech session on distributors.

- Coming Events -

November 16 WMCC General Meeting - election of officers

December 7 WMCC Christmas Party

February 15 WMCC General Meeting

March 21 WMCC General Meeting

April 18 WMCC General Meeting

May 20 4th Annual WMCC Car Display and Swap Meet

July 18 - 22 CORSA International Convention, Daytona Beach, Florida

- Christmas Party -
This year’s Christmas Party will be held on Tuesday, December 7 at Brann’s on
Division. The cost will be $15.00 per person which includes dinner and five raffle
tickets. The menu choices are Sizzler, BBQ Ribs, Chicken Teriyaki, Shrimp, or a
Veggie Wrap. Dinner includes salad and potato as well. Festivities will start at
6:30 with a social hour (or %2 hour) and dinner will start at 7:00. Following dinner
there will be a white elephant gift exchange.
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- Classifieds -

1962 Monza Station Wagon - white exterior, red interior, powerglide, 1965 140 hp
motor, new brakes, shocks, wire wheel covers, luggage rack, AM radio, new mats,
carpet, new Olympic White paint, 78,000 miles, car is in excellent condition.
$3300. Al Stone, Farmington Hills, (248) 615-1540.

1963 Convertible - automatic, white exterior with some repairable rust, top has
been replaced, interior needs to be replaced, engine ran when parked two months
ago but now there appears to be an electrical problem. Matthew Frymire, (616)
364-6880 or injest@pathwaynet.com.

1966 Corsa Convertible - 140 hp / 4 speed, engine rebuilt by Corvair mechanic in
New York, white exterior, red interior, needs top, interior and body work. $3500
invested, make offer. Don Werden, Harbor Springs, (231) 347-8565.

1967 Monza - 110, body all original, has been repainted original color (Granada
Gold), new tires with racing rims, do have original hub caps, engine just rebuilt,
new parts include clutch cable, alternator, plugs, distributor. Very little rust. Can
send pictures. Harvey Atherton, Watervliet, (616) 463-3949 or
atherton@andrews.edu.

16 Corvairs - for sale in Pentwater, Michigan. They are currently in an auto
salvage yard that has been sold. They are all in the 1960 to 1964 range. There are
two convertibles and two sedans in the lot plus four engines out of cars. Most
appear to be in poor condition. There are also some late model parts. THESE
WILL GO TO THE CRUSHER WITHIN THE MONTH IF THEY ARE NOT SOLD!!
Pictures available via e-mail. Bob Hebblewhite, (231) 869-5108 or
MiShore2@QOceana.net.

1965-66 Telescopic Column - has wood stearing wheel. There are two cracks in
the rim of the wheel, some pitting on center cap. $100.00 plus shipping. Todd
Finison, Lansing, (517) 646-6251 or tpfinison@hotmail.com.

- Who Wants A Catalog -

We still have three Clark’s Corvair Parts catalogs for sale at $5 each. Also, we
have nine Corvair Underground catalogs available for $5.00 each. We will have
these catalogs at the November meeting.



CLARK'S NEW!
1999-2002 CATALOG

+ OVER 650 pages * OVER 3 Lbs.!
* OVER 14,000 part numbers

* 100's of photcs  « technical assistance
Clark's - mare than just parts! Our 26 year
reputation and our catalog speaks for itself!
NEW CAT RUSHED 56.00 (in .54,
CLARK'S CORVAIR PARTS,E INC.
400 Maohawk Trail - Clubs

Shelburne Falls, Ma. D1370-8748
413-625-9775




- WMCC 1994-I1995 -
Things got off to a slow start in 1994 for the West Michigan Corvair Club. Rob
Van Sledright started off the year as president but elections were not held until
April. When the elections were held, John Cole was elected president. The
monthly meetings were moved to the Pizza Hut on the corner of 44th St. and
Kalamazoo. Some club activities included an excursion to a Whitecaps game, a
picnic at Pinery Park, and the fall color tour. Parade participation included the
Kalamazoo Wine Festival Parade, Grand Haven Coast Guard Parade, and the
Muskegon Festival Parade. The club parts trailer was sold and the year concluded
with a Christmas party at Brann’s.

John Cole was re-elected president for 1995. Once again the club attended a
Whitecaps game and there was a summer picnic at Charlton Park in Hastings and
a fall picnic at Townsend Park. The parade circuit included the Festival Parade
and the Grand Haven Coast Guard parade, which were not well attended by the
club. There was also a Valentine’s dance in association with the West Michigan
Pontiac Club. Another activity was a trip down to Gary Gruetzmacher’s garage in
Bangor for a picnic and tech session. The annual Christmas party was held at
Kentwood Station.

FOR 25 YEARS

We've served The Corvair
community with pridel

NOW WE'RE LOOKING TOWARDS THE NEXT 25 YEARS TO DO EVEN BETTER!

Over 1000 reproductions and
growingl 5500 new parts, plus
Used, rebuilt parts, and MNOS

Mechonical, Interior, brakes,
Books, conversions, improve-
ments, frim, you name i

OUR BI& 1999 CATALOG IS STILL ONLY $5.00 POSTPAID (USA)
a A Subscription to The CORVAIR NEWS is still freel
7
AT

o B & &ive us a cafl, fax, lefter or e mail.
;}3‘%&}?' Find out why so many buy from CORVAIR UNDERGROUND

! CORVAIR UNDERGROUND Inc, PO Box 538 Dundes, OR 57115 BOO-B25-B247
Tkt Fo 503-334-1626 Warahouse 503-434-1648  wwwicorvalrunderground.com



- West Michigan Corvair Club Officers -

President Keith Vander Pol, 7214 9 Mile Rd., Rockford, MI 49341 (616) 874-9943
Vice President / Editor

Dave Ziebarth, 1411 Pickett St. SE, Kentwood, MI 49508 (616) 281-3183
Secretary / Treasurer

Gary Gruetzmacher, 600 West Monroe (M-43), Bangor, MI 49013 (616) 427-7015

Members of the Board
John Cole, 104 Spruce Ave., Holland, MI 49423 (616) 395-0021
Dan Konkle, 6574 Rogueview Ct. NE, Belmont, MI 49306 (616) 364-1009
Randy Merrill, 454 S. Amber Dr. SE, Kentwood, MI 49548 (616) 281-8827
Bruce Mulder, 7539 Coconut, Jenison, MI 49428 (616) 669-2516
Dave Teppo, 1063 Eastwood Ave. SE, East Grand Rapids, MI 49506 (616) 285-0311
Bill Wright, 449 E. River Rd., Muskegon, MI 49442 (231) 744-9123

West Michigan Corvair Club
7214 9 Mile Rd.
Rockford, MI 49341

You're ahead with an engine behind!



